
LANGHAM PLACE SURGERY 

 
 

Would you like to have your say  
about the services provided at  

Langham Place Surgery 
 

 

Please join our Patient Representation Group or 
Patient Virtual Group  

 

We would like to be able to contact you occasionally because we are 
interested in hearing your views about the surgery, how well we are 

doing and how we may be able to improve the services we offer you – 
we can only do this with your help. 

 

All communications will be kept to a minimum and will only take up a 
few moments of your time. 

 

If you would like more 
information or you would like to 

sign up to join the Patient 
Representation Group or Patient 

Virtual Group, please ask to speak 
to Practice Manager.  Information 
is also available on our website –  
www.langhamplacesurgery.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your support in helping us to improve the service we provide to you. 
 

 
 

Working together to improve your healthcare 
 

 
All personal information received will be handled in the strictest 
confidence and in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1988 


